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TOPIC:  PUBLIC HEARING: The Board will take public comments regarding 2023-2024 Budget   

     

     And proposed 2023 Tax Rate  

 

 

 

SUBMITTED BY: Laida P. Benavides, CPA        OF: Chief Financial Officer  
 

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:  

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION:   August 16, 2023 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  

 

A notice of public meeting to discuss budget and proposed tax rate was published on Sunday, August 6, 2023 in the Laredo 

Morning Times. The purpose is to discuss the school district’s budget that will determine the tax rate that will be adopted. 

Public participation in the discussion is invited. 
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BUDGETARY INFORMATION:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

AGENDA ACTION ITEM 


